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Puppets Are Alive & Well At MTC

A recent article from https://pacificsun.com/marin-theatre-puppets/ looked at the Marin Theatre Company’s puppet series. It’s
especially interesting as it features Guild performers and Jackie Katz, MTC’s Education Director, who has been instrumental in
MTC hosting our March Guild meeting.

No Strings Attached: Marin Theatre Gets Puppetry

By David Templeton Dec 2, 2024

Last August, when Jackie Katz took on the role of director of education for Marin Theatre, she came to the position with loads of
creative ideas. One of them did not take long to put into action. Puppets.

“I love puppets,” Katz confirmed. “I knew I wanted to create something here at Marin Theatre where kids and families got to
experience the beauty and excitement of puppetry as an art form.”

Katz, whose official bio refers to her as a “radical educator, human rights activist and social practice artist,” has spent the last
several years teaching private and public school classes in San Francisco. She’s also taught college-level theater courses in San
Quentin Prison. She is the founder Teatro Almas Libres, a group formed to promote and improve the rights and financial
situations of LatinX women, domestic workers, farmworkers and artists in Sonoma County.  



Beginning this month, under Katz’s guidance, the Marin Theatre education program is launching its new “Saturday Series,” a
monthly lineup of puppet-focused theatrical events for young people, families and puppet-loving adults.

Read the entire article at https://pacificsun.com/marin-theatre-puppets/
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